
You are cordially invited to attend 

New Student/Freshman Orientation 

Tuesday, August 24, 2021 

9 am – 12 pm 
New students will… 

 Tour the High School 

 Receive their schedule 

 Obtain information on getting involved in the WVHS Community through clubs, 

sports, etc.  

 Meet their counselor 

 Review expectations on tips on how to have a successful experience at WVHS 

 Have their questions answered by faculty and student ambassadors 

 Meet up with friends and have some fun.  

 

This is event is for students only. 

Parents can drop off and pick up students at the front of the high school. 

Greenwood Lake Residents who need transportation are asked to complete this 

Google Form. GWL Orientation Shuttle Transportation Request - 2021 

Please complete the registration form below to let us know your student will 

be attending. 

New Student Orientation Registration 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0zqmqhrVV14y9eX2NCsPy31ZXieo33mQbyNW_GTZdWI2jTA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://forms.gle/KEMMDLBXJ1ty2ajw8

